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May 27-30, 2015 Hangzhou, China

Invitation Letter
Dear All;

It is my great pleasure to invite you to attend “The 8th K.H. Kuo Summer School of Electron
Microscopy and Crystallography & The 1st International Conference on Microstructure and Property
of Materials (MPM-1)" to be held May 27-30, 2015, in Hangzhou, China.




